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It	has	been	a	busy	couple	months.	So	busy	in	fact,	we	
missed	our	winter	edition	of	our	Newsletter.		We	
have	had	5	matches	celebrate	One	Year	
Anniversaries	and	we	have	3	more	coming	up	on	it	
in	April,	followed	by	2	more	in	July.	We	are	so	proud	
of	these	matches	and	love	learning	how	to	make	our	
program	better	through	them.	We	currently	have	
more	children	waiting	to	be	matched	than	adults.	
Please	consider	spending	a	minimum	of	4	hours	a	
month	with	a	child.	You	can	make	such	a	difference.	
	
Our	grant	with	Northwest	Minnesota	Foundation	has	
come	to	a	close.	We	are	so	grateful	for	their	support	
and	are	seeking	any	and	all	funding	opportunities.	
Please	let	us	know	if	you	find	anything	that	may	help	
us.	
	
We	also	have	Hugo’s	coupon	books	for	sale.	Let	
Melora	know	if	you	want	one.	218-689-9471	

UPCOMING	EVENTS	

THINGS	WE	NEED:	 PROGRAM	PRAISES:	
	

Big	thanks	to	Jenn	and	Geno	from	Rusty	Nail	for	
donating	the	pizza	crusts	to	our	Mentor	
Appreciation/Match	Activity	Night.	
	
Thank	you	to	Red	Lake	Electric	for	providing	$500	
for	match	activities.	
	
Thank	you	to	all	of	our	sponsors	for	believing	in	
our	program	and	supporting	us	for	another	year!	
	
Thank	you	to	Zion	Lutheran	Church	for	your	Noisy	
Offerings.	
	
We	have	6	new	matches	since	our	last	newsletter!	
	
	

•	Mentors	ages	18	and	above	
	
•		Little’s	ages	4-14	
	
•	Fundraising	Idea’s	
	
•		Match	Activity	Idea’s	
	
•	Help	spreading	the	word	about	our	program.	
	
•	Referrals	for	mentors	and	Little’s	
	

Mentor	Appreciation/Match	Activity	–	Tuesday	
April	4	from	5:30-8.	
	
Community	Expo	Thursday	April	20	from	4:30-6,	
Come	learn	about	all	the	organizations	in	our	area	
and	get	free	hot	dog,	chips	and	ice	cream.	A	free	
indoor	movie	will	be	playing	as	well!	
	
Archery	Club	is	hosting	a	Shoot	Night	from	6:30-
9:30	for	our	program.	
	
LBLS	Pinewood	Derby	Saturday	July	15,	open	to	
any	kids	ages	4-18.	
	
	


